Announcement

Symposium on Marxist Philosophy: Chinese and Western Perspectives

Call for Papers

The Institute of Marxist Philosophy at Sun Yat-Sen University, China and the Department of Philosophy at Flinders University are planning a jointly sponsored symposium to be held from 14-15 July, 2006 at Flinders University, Bedford Park, South Australia.

Western contributors are invited to offer papers on recent issues in research in the Philosophy of Marx in the West, or the past, present and future of Western Philosophy of Marx.

The present call is for abstracts of proposed papers from western contributors. These should be submitted by 22 August, 2005, preferably by email, to Associate Professor Ian Hunt, Department of Philosophy, Flinders University. Abstracts should be 400 words and a list of the contributor’s publications in the area of the symposium should be attached. Invitations to attend the symposium will be issued to contributors whose abstract has been accepted by symposium organizers.

In late August, 2005, a formal joint call for papers from both sponsors will be made inviting submission of papers for inclusion in refereed proceedings of the symposium to either sponsor by end March, 2006. Submissions will be refereed for acceptance and contributors whose papers have been accepted will be notified by mid May, 2006.

The email address for submission of abstracts is: ian.hunt@flinders.edu.au. The postal address for submissions is: Associate Professor Ian Hunt, Dept of Philosophy, Flinders University, Box 2100, GPO, Adelaide, 5001, Australia.

The registration fee for the Symposium will be A$66 (A$33 for students) for the two days.

Flinders University is situated south of Adelaide, which is surrounded by one of the finest wine regions in Australia. The region covers the Barrossa Valley, 80 minutes to the North, McClaren Vale, 40 minutes to the South, the Adelaide Hills 20 minutes to the East and more remotely, the Clare Valley, which is 2 hours to the North on the way to the Flinders Ranges. While July in Adelaide usually has cool to cold weather at the time of the conference, July is an ideal time to visit Kakadu National Park, which can easily be reached from Darwin, stopping over on the way to, or returning from, Adelaide. 
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